
Our Ref: ST/SJS 

September 2023 

ALL PARENTS/CARERS 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The photographer will be visiting the school on Friday 6th October 2023.  

If you would like your child to have their photograph taken please fill in the slip below 
and return to the school before Monday 2nd October 2023 

Please ensure pupils are wearing school uniform on the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

p.p.  S J Stephens 

S Thomas 
Principal 

Please return to Sam Stephens, PA to Principal, WKS before  
Monday 2nd October 2023 

* I would/ would not like my child …………………………………………… 

to have his/her photograph taken at school on Friday 6th October 2023. 

Signed …………………………………………  Parent/Carer 

* please delete as applicable.  


